Welcome to Mr. Buss’ Class!
Hello!  I am very excited to start this school year!  Before we begin, there are several things that are important for you and I to establish with one another to help our school year begin smoothly and progress the way it should.

Respect-I am a very respectful person.  You will find that I often will address you as “ma’am” or “sir.”  I expect the same type of consideration to be given to your fellow classmates, as well as myself. You should only refer to a classmate by their name.  Further more, when addressing me, “Mr. Buss,” “Coach Buss,” or “Sir” are all acceptable.  
Supplies-Please come to class prepared everyday!  Bring a pen or pencil (my only preference is that ink is black or blue only), paper (loose leaf or notebook are fine), textbook, flash drive, and binder. If the need for any further supplies not listed arises, I will provide them when possible, or you will be given ample time to get to a store to supply yourself with them.  
Grades-Grades will be updated regularly and can be seen on the parent portal.  If you have any questions regarding your individual grade, I will address them before or after class.  

Attendance-If you know that you are going to be absent ahead of time, please let me know and I will get you everything you need to be caught up with the class.
Lockers-Lockers are assigned by your homeroom teacher.  Please try to avoid keeping open food, old gym clothes, etc. in them.  
In this class, we will be discussing Modern American history.  We will also put heavy emphasis on the upcoming elections.  You will have a great understanding of the qualifications of candidates and implications of the election results.  Please know that I am here to help!  If you need to contact me, my email is cbuss@up140.org.  

Thank you, and I look forward to working with you this school year.

